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Dear Parents,


This is going to be an exciting year and we are so glad to have you as part of our first grade team! We wanted to take this opportunity to share some information about each of the teachers with whom your child will be working.
Ms. Kristen Caldwell:  Teacher 
This is Ms. Caldwell’s sixth year teaching first grade at Douglas, and this is her eleventh year of teaching. Before coming to Douglas, she taught for two years in pre-K/Head Start and three years in a K-1 multi-age class in Northern Virginia. She completed her bachelor’s degree in Elementary Education and in English at the College of William and Mary. In 2010, she completed her Masters Degree in Reading Education at NC State and is now certified as a Reading Specialist. She is looking forward to getting to know all her new first graders and their families!
Mrs. Garnett Webb:  Teaching Assistant
This is Mrs. Webb’s first year teaching at Douglas. She graduated from Meredith College with a degree in Mathematics.  She has three children--two attending Douglas and one attending Carroll Middle School. Her family cheers for the Wake Forest Deacons and loves to attend many of their sporting events.  In her free time, she enjoys playing tennis and going for long walks.  Mrs. Webb loves to read with the children and is excited to watch them learn and grow throughout this year.
Other Members of the First Grade Team:

Assistants: Mrs. Renee Fields, Mrs. Tricia Hagemann, Mrs. Cynthia Motamen, Mrs. Alison Overstreet, and Mrs. Kim Mahl.
Teachers: Mr. Tom Fairweather, Mrs. Katie Nance, Mrs. Heather Price, and Ms. Tracy Trillo, and Mrs. Maggie Yearout.
Through our flexible grouping learning experiences and team teaching units, your child will have the opportunity to work with all of our fantastic first grade team.




Welcome to First Grade!








